
The School District of Manatee County is embarking on a process to revise residential attendance zones for
its schools in accordance with Policy 5120.02. We look to engage our entire community in this important
process as we plan for the future. 

In moving forward, SDMC has conducted a 
comprehensive review of:

Student Enrollment
Facility Utilization
Projected Growth in the County

U P D A T I N G

Residential 
Attendance Zones

WHY DO WE NEED TO UPDATE
RESIDENTIAL ATTENDANCE ZONES?

8 elementary schools are
nearing or over capacity

3 middle schools are near
or nearing capacity

4 high schools are near or
over capacity

Find additional information and 
find the latest updates at:
manateeschools.net/rezoningprocess

Enrollment in district-operated schools continues to
climb, even with increasing school choice options. 

School choice options are insufficient to remedy
capacity concerns due to traffic congestion and
transportation limits.

There are too many district-operated schools
classified as overcapacity, near capacity, or nearing
capacity—and these schools are spread throughout
the school district.

Future residential housing growth will further
constrain capacity in at least two of our four school
service areas. 

Newly constructed facilities and schools necessitates
creation of new—and the adjustment of current—
residential attendance zones.


